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Comments: Hoodoo winter snowmobiling area should be reopened to snowmobilers from the state line to the top

of Trio Lakes. This would include Hoodoo Lake, Heart Lake, Dalton Lake, and the Trio Lakes. This area has been

closed to snowmobilers since the late 1990s. From the mid 1970s to late 1990s people were riding this area.

With the Idaho side being open, the Montana side would give us more scenery and the ability to have more of a

recreational area. Since I've been riding this area, the mountain goats have always been on Landowner Mountain

during the winter.  By opening this up, it will bring more snowmobile enthusiests which would put more money

into the economy of Mineral County. 


